
On December 18, 2020, the Health Programme Operator met with the beneficiaries of pre-defined 

bilateral initiatives that will be implemented under the Fund for Bilateral Relations. The initiatives of 

the FBR will be related to activities aimed at reducing inequalities in health and equalizing the chances 

of availability of preventive vaccinations and rational antibiotic therapy. 

The aim of the online training was to provide as much information as possible so that the beneficiaries 

will correctly fill in the application form. 

The representatives of the Programme Operator indicated what kind of information should be included 

in a correctly completed application. It is particularly important to demonstrate compliance of the 

initiative's subject with the area of the Health Programme. It is also important to justify the 

implementation of tasks and present their division between the beneficiary and the Norwegian 

partner. The requirements for the partnership agreement were also presented, which must be 

concluded with the Norwegian partner before signing the agreement for financing the initiative. The 

required attachments were presented and information on how to fill them in correctly. 

 


